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EASTERN SHORE FAMILY 
FOOTCARE 

                                                                                                                             

COVID – 19 Virus Policy 

To our patients, 

Eastern Shore Family Footcare is currently operating with normal 

business hours.  As per our standard protocol, the office is constantly 

sanitized with products approved to kill pathogens, including COVID-19, 

throughout the entire day. 

In an effort to do our part during the COVID-19 outbreak, we are 

requesting patients and anyone that may be accompanying them to the 

office who has a fever, cough, runny nose, or any flu-like symptoms or 

who have been exposed to COVID-19 to please reschedule your 

appointment for at least 3 weeks out. 

We also recommend that if any patient has traveled outside the 

Country recently to please abide by the recommendations set by the 

CDC by isolating any contact for 14 days.  Thank you for your assistance 

with this matter. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact one of our offices: 

Chestertown:  410-778-1801            Centreville:  410-758-3568 

Denton:  410-819-0096                      Chester:   410-643-7141    

 


